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The Focus Group on IPTV (FG IPTV) is delighted to inform you that we made significant progress in the preparation of a globally acceptable access agnostic IPTV architecture which would benefit all sectors of the industry. We welcome the cooperation with SG 9 and the participation by your members. 

Our documents on IPTV architecture and services requirements were overhauled and significant improvements were incorporated. They can be found respectively in FG IPTV-DOC-0083 and FG IPTV-DOC-0084 available from the URL below which we solicit your comments on them. 
We have noted the commonalities between the architecture on which we are currently working and the architecture that has been included in your liaison statements. However, because of methods of working we need a contribution before we can incorporate anything in our documents. We therefore urgently require your formal permission to incorporate, all or parts of, your architecture document into ours. We request that this permission also covers any subsequent material which may arise from your planned Rapporteur meeting at your next Study Group meeting in June 2007. This will contribute to the establishment a unique and global architecture which will require the minimum of change for specific applications (including of course cable).  

Our recent meeting produced a number of output documents which may be of interest to your members. All FG IPTV documents can be obtained from 

http://www.itu.int/md/T05-FG.IPTV-070507/sum/en
The next meeting of FG IPTV will be held from 23 to 31 July 2007 in Geneva, Switzerland. 
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